INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY

WRITTEN COMMENT
ON
APPLICATION FOR VARIANCE

Variance Number Commenting On:

COMMENTOR INFORMATION
Name of Commentor: Kellie C. Knauer
Mailing Address: 210 S. Cedar Street, 2nd Floor/ P.O. Box 506
Email Address: kcknauer@ci.auburn.in.us
Representing; City of Aubum, Building, Planning & Development

Official Title/Position (if applicable): Administrator- Building Commissioner

COMMENT
Position: ! have no objection to this variance.

Reason for Position:

The installation of the proposed fire suppression system will provide adequate protection for the second fioor tenant space equal to or greater than the two (2) hour horizontal assembly.

Recommended Conditions If Approved:

Sprinkler system design density be increased to .2/1500 Group 2 Hazard as proposed.

Comment on Undue Hardship Claimed:

The stated hardship is reasonable.

Comment on Impact to Public Health, Safety, or Welfare:

The variance is not adverse to the occupants.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
Attachments:

By submitting this comment, I certify the information contained in this document is true, accurate, and
complete.
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